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Vienna, July 8, 2015 

 
Dear Kristin, 
 
on behalf of the Scientific Committee, the Vienna WHO Collaborating Centre on Health Promo-
tion in Hospitals and Healthcare, and also personally, I would like to express our sincere thanks 
to you personally for your exceptional support in hosting the 23rd International HPH confer-
ence in Oslo. From the feedback that we received from participants, we can say that your ef-
forts were really appreciated. Participants profited from a very well organized event and out-
standing hospitality, in addition to a rich conference program. You have been a wonderful co-
operation partner who organized everything with much care for detail and an extremely 
friendly attitude towards all participants. 
 
A summary report on the conference program has been included in the June issue of the HPH 
newsletter, which is available online at http://www.hph-hc.cc/hph-newsletter/english.html 
 
We hope that the conference was also a good experience for you personally. Hopefully, by 
now, you have had a chance for some certainly very well deserved rest and relaxation.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Prof. Jürgen Pelikan 
(Chair, Scientific Committee International HPH Conferences 
Director, WHO Collaborating Centre on Health Promotion in Hospitals and Healthcare, Vienna, Austria) 
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